PETITION

To the Planning Officer, Kirklees Metropolitan Council

Planning Application for Lidl Supermarket at the
former St Luke’s Hospital site on Blackmoorfoot Road

We the undersigned, are very concerned the proposed application for a
supermarket at the above site will generate even more traffic on one of the
busiest and most congested roads in Huddersfield. The new housing
estate which has just been built here has already caused additional traffic
impacting safety and adversely affected the environment for residents.

Additionally, the building of yet another chain supermarket here will have a
negative impact on longstanding local small shops and stores, which are
located nearby and risk putting them out of business. In the longer run this
will reduce the choice for shoppers as well as encourage the use of even
more cars to visit the supermarket, 7 days a week.

Therefore, we would strongly request the planning officer to refuse this
application for the reasons briefly outlined above.

Name (printed) Address (printed) _Signature




Petition Summary and Ref: 2023/62/91405/W - Erection of food store
Background (Class E) with associated, parking,
Servicing area and landscaping.

Action petition Planning Objection against Lidl Supermarket
Crosland Moor
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